
15 August 2023

Kia ora,

Unfortunately, due to some of our staff members falling ill, we've had to postpone the
parent information evening that was originally scheduled for this Thursday, August
17th. We apologize for any inconvenience caused. The new date for the information
evening will be next Thursday, August 24th at 6:00pm in the school staffroom. Please
make a note of this new date in your calendars. Enter our admin block using the
Evanda Crescent entry.

In the meantime, if you've already completed the permission slips and payments,
you can drop them off at the school office. We'll make sure they're safely stored until
the rescheduled information evening. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free
to reach out to us. Thank you for your understanding, and we're looking forward to a
great evening next Thursday!

Best regards,
Shaman Singh - Sports Coordinator
Aman Virk - Year 7 & 8 Team Leader


